
 
 
 

 
Public Notice 
King County 
Community Development Block Grant  
(CDBG) Consortium  

Notice of Fund Availability 
 

King County estimates that $750,000 in federal CDBG funds will be available in 2022 to 
King County and the cities and towns participating in the King County CDBG 
Consortium. CDBG funds are provided to King County annually by the U.S. Department 
of Housing and Urban Development under Title I of the Housing and Community 
Development Act of 1974, as amended. 
 
Activities eligible for funding include acquisition, construction and rehabilitation of non-
profit and public facilities, public improvements, housing rehabilitation, economic 
development and relocation. All CDBG funded activities must be consistent with the King 
County Consortium Housing and Community Development Plan for 2020-2024.  
 
Required Pre-Applications will be available on April 2nd, via ZoomGrants at this link: 
www.kingcounty.gov/hcdfunding  
 

These funds will be allocated by King County, cities and towns participating in the CDBG 
Consortium. For additional information regarding the 2021 allocation process for 2022 
CDBG funds contact Laurie Wells, Community Development Program Manager, 
Homelessness, Housing and Community Development Division at (206) 263-8341 or see 
King County's web site at:  
 

www.kingcounty.gov/cdbg 
 

All materials available in alternate formats and for individuals 
with disabilities upon request. Contact Laurie Wells in the King 
County Homelessness, Housing and Community Development 
Division at Telephone 206-263-8341, TTY Relay 711, or e-mail 
lauwells@kingcounty.gov. 
 

 
Reasonable accommodation available for people with 
disabilities upon request.   

Office hours are Monday through Friday 8:30 am to 4:30 pm.  
 

 

http://www.kingcounty.gov/hcdfunding
http://www.kingcounty.gov/cdbg
mailto:lauwells@kingcounty.gov

